5.10(c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Proposed Tiny Home Community on Strachan Street in Hamilton

From: ALEX TECU

Sent: August 14, 2023 12:15 PM

To: Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>

Cc: bennetto@hwdsb.on.ca; clerk@hamilton.ca; info@hwdsb.on.ca; khussey@hwdsb.on.ca; Office of the Mayor
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Stephenson, Michelle <Michelle.Stephenson@hamilton.ca>; sdahab@hwdsb.on.ca;
Teviah Moro <tmoro@thespec.com>; Unsheltered <unsheltered@hamilton.ca>; Ward 2 <ward2@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Re: Proposed Tiny Home Community on Strachan Street in Hamilton

Hi there,

| would also like to draw to your attention to the map attached, indicating where the site will be located. This was
reported by the CBC this week. | feel that it conveniently covers up that there’s a school within visual view from the
site. The entire school is omitted from the image. | do not feel like the school concerns are being publicly discussed or
acknowledged.

In my opinion this is reckless.

Thanks
Nicole
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